
 

Week of February 18th-22nd 
The Principal’s Desk 
 

This Wednesday, February 20th, our Juniors will be taking the ACT 

test.  The ACT test will begin promptly at 8:00 a.m.  Students can 

not be admitted to the testing room after the testing has begun.  It is 

very important for all students to eat a good breakfast, get a good 

night's rest, and prepared to do their best.  

 

On March 11th, we will host the Annual National History Day at 

Coastal Carolina.  If your student is involved in this important day, 

please contact the child’s History Teacher.  

 

On March 22nd, our 10th graders will be hearing about the 

Herff-Jones Class Rings.  This will take place during Advisory.  The 

class ring ordering will take place during lunch.  Parents you are 

welcome to come to the school during the time of 11:00 a.m. - 5:00 

p.m. to help your child place the order.  

 

Our graduation date, time, and location has been released.  Due to 

reconstruction at the CCU-HTC Center, our graduation will be held 

at Carolina Forest High School Gym.  Graduation will be held on 

June 6th at 6:00 p.m.  More details will be coming for seniors and 

parents.  

 

As always, please feel free to call or email me.  

-Kandi Fleming, ECHS Principal 

Calendar 
Feb 18- Makeup Day 
Feb 20- ACT Test for Juniors 

who are taking it 
Feb 27 - HCS Board Meeting 
 
Upcoming Dates 
March 1- Read Across 

America 
March 11- National History 

Day District Competition 
March 19 - AVID Site Visit 
March 22- Prom &  
       Junior Ring  
       Informational Meeting 
March 27 - Juniors taking SAT 
March 25-28- Junior 

Exhibitions 
 
 
 

 

  

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



Tutoring 
Math Tutoring – 2:30 – 4:15 

Tuesday – Fall (229) and/or Thompson (209A) 

Wednesday -  Rautsaw (222) 

Thursday – Hunt (210) and/or Thompson (209A) 

S.S. Tutoring with Mr. Chappell – 7:00 a.m. – 7:30 a.m. – Tuesday and Thursday (223) 

Spanish & Writing Tutoring – Wednesday – 3:00 – 4:00 – Mrs. Calos 
 

Guidance Corner  
 

 ​Accepted to College? 
When you get college acceptance letters or scholarship awards, please bring the letters to guidance so that we can 

make a copy and recognize you for your accomplishments on Senior Awards Night. 
 

 

 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
Message from  Recycle Club: 

 

The 2nd Thursday of each month, the recycle club is open to the entire school.  Our next 

open meeting is February 14th from 2:30-4:00. This is an opportunity to get community 

service on campus. 

 

Congratulations to our 2019 
Talent Show Winners: Nathan 
(3rd), Kyai (2nd), and Vanessa 
(1st) 
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